NOTICE OF
TAX REVENUE INCREASE

The Travis County Emergency Services
District No. 9 conducted public hearings on
October 1, 2019 and October 10, 2019 on a
proposal to increase the total tax revenues
of the Travis County Emergency Services
District No. 9 from properties on the tax roll in
the preceding year by 3.99 percent.

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised last
year at last year’s tax rate of $0.0781 for each
$100 of taxable value was $6,027,185.

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised
this year at the proposed tax rate of $0.0781
for each $100 of taxable value, excluding tax
revenue to be raised from new property added
to the tax roll this year, is $6,288,238.

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised
this year at the proposed tax rate of $0.0781
for each $100 of taxable value, including tax
revenue to be raised from new property added
to the tax roll this year, is $6,362,000.

The Travis County Emergency Services
District No. 9 is scheduled to vote on the
tax rate that will result in that tax increase at
a public meeting to be held on October 15,
2019 at 911 Westlake Dr., West Lake Hills,
Texas 78746; Mailing Address: POBOX 162170,
Austin, Texas 78716

at 6:30 P.M.

The Travis County ESD No. 9 proposes to use
the increase in total tax revenue for the purpose
of Fire and EMS Response




